
LIMESTONE RECREATION DEPARTMENT


Hello, parents!
My name is Corin Cooper. I am the newest Recreation Director. I have been working hard since coming onboard to get the department fixed up and ready to roll for lots of activities. With that being said, my goal is to be open and share all updates with the community. My goal is to reach every member of our community. One of the ways of doing that, I would like to get an email listing started for my newsletters! These newsletters will have many topics: what’s new, how can you help, what is needed, up-to-date information, programs, etc. If this is something you are interested in receiving, please fill out the section below and return it to the school or myself. Should you have any questions, please Call/Text me at (207) 496-7410. Thank you!

First Name __________________________		Last Name ___________________________
E-mail Address _________________________________________________________________
Would you like to volunteer?    YES ____	NO ____
